
BAR Announces Public Hearing on Smog Check Regulations 
 
Attention ASCCA Members: The Bureau of Automotive Repair has decided to move 
forward with updating smog check licensing, disciplinary guidelines, and 
probationary registration/license, as described in the Informative Digest.  
 
The BAR is holding a public hearing for individuals who would like to voice their 
support or opposition to the proposed regulations. The hearing will be held Friday, 
January 8 at 10 a.m. at the Bureau of Automotive Repair Hearing Room 10949 North 
Mather Blvd. Rancho Cordova, CA 95670.   
 
For those who are unable to attend the hearing, but would still like to submit a 
public comment, can submit a written statement via mail, fax, or email to the 
following contact no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, January 8.  
 

Nina Tantraphol  
10949 North Mather Blvd. 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

Phone: (916) 403-8534 
Fax: (855) 641-9981 

Email: nina.tantraphol@dca.ca.gov 
 

Please note that any comments submitted later or to a different individual will be 
included in the record, but will not be summarized or responded to.  
 
See links below for more information: 
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Notice_of_Proposed_Regulatory_Action.pdf 
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Proposed_Regulation_Text.pdf 
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Guidelines_for_Disciplinary_Orders_and_Terms_of_Probation.pdf 

mailto:nina.tantraphol@dca.ca.gov
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Notice_of_Proposed_Regulatory_Action.pdf
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Proposed_Regulation_Text.pdf
http://www.bar.ca.gov/pdf/Guidelines_for_Disciplinary_Orders_and_Terms_of_Probation.pdf

